SOUTHEASTERN **CAMPUS BULLETIN**

SOUTHEASTERN BAPTIST NOV 1 4 1980 SEMINARY LIBRARY



OFFICE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

November 17-21, 1980

Vol. VIII, No. 12

Monday, November 17

No scheduled activities

Tuesday, November 18

10:00 a.m.

5:30-7:00 p.m.

Wednesday, November 19

10:00 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Thursday, November 20

10:00 a.m.

7:00 p.m.

Friday, November 21

10:00 a.m.

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Dr. L. D. Johnson, Chaplain, Furman University. See notice concerning Furman Day.

Perspectives in Ministry dinner meeting. Cafeteria - small dining room.

Chapel: Dr. J. T. Burdine, Jr., Home Mission Board Consultant on Rural-Urban Missions.

Military Chaplain Candidate meeting. Appleby Chapel.

Chapel: Faculty Lecture. Dean Albert L. Meiburg.

International Covered Dish Dinner. Cafeteria. See notice for details.

Georgia Club Meeting: All members and interested Georgians are invited to meet in the Mackie Conference room.

Senior Class Meeting. Cafeteria. Class meeting, graduation speakers and other matters to be discussed.

NOTICES:

FURMAN DAY:

Friends and alumni of Furman University are on Tuesday, November 18. Dr. L. D. Johnson, Chaplain, will be speaking in chapel at 10:00 a.m. From 12:00-2:00 p.m. Dr. Johnson will be available to meet with you during the lunch hour. Go through the line (dutch) and to the small dining room in the cafeteria. Come and catch up on the latest at F.U.

ATTENTION ALL GRADUATES!!!

Applications for graduation are available in the Business office, and ALL STUDENTS WHO QUALIFY FOR GRADUATION IN MAY, 1981 must fill

out an application for graduation as soon as possible.

SPRING WILL SOON BE HERE!!

...Or Spring Semester, that is. The Business Office has been sending out statements to all

students who owe money on their accounts. I this be an early reminder that all matriculation fees for Fall Semester and all other charges on student accounts must be paid before you pick up class cards in December.

(OVER)

SELF STUDY:

The first draft of committee reports growing out of the Self-Study will be available at the Circulation Desk in the Library on Tuesday, November 18. Students, faculty, and staff are invited to read this material and offer comments, criticisms, and suggestions. These responses should be written and placed in the box

INTERESTED IN BI-VOCATIONAL MINISTRY???

Dr. J. T. Burdine, National Consultant, Rural-Urban Missions Dept., Home Mission Board, will be on campus November 19 and 20. Sign up with

Phyllis Jackson in FIM Office, for appointment.

behind the Circulation Desk.

INTERNATIONAL DINNER:

Celebrate Thanksgiving early! The Student Council is sponsoring an International covered

dish dinner in the cafeteria on Thursday, November 20 at 7:00 p.m. for all members of the seminary family. Admission is a dish or dessert from a non-American culture or country. Special guests will be all SEBTS internationals. Practice your gournet cooking skills and join us!

SPRING SEMESTER- '81 REGISTRATION:

Registration materials are available at the office of the Registrar and the Pre-registration schedule is posted on campus bulletin

boards.

TALES OF SEMINARY LIFE:

The Christian Century is looking for true tales of seminary life and extends an invitation to all seminary students, faculty and staff to send in their favorite story. Anecdotes and vignettes reflecting the joys, problems, challenges and anxieties unique to seminary life are being sought. From first-vocation blues to mid-life crisis, anything goes within the limits described below. Stories submitted should be polished to perfection. Entries must be typed, double-spaced and no longer than 400 words. Send to "True Tales," The Christian Century, 407 S. Dearborne St., Chicago, Illinois 60605 by December 20. All entries become the property of The Christian Century and cannot be returned. Each winning story will be published and each winner will receive \$50.00 cannot be returned. will receive \$50.00.

Material for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 12 noon on Wednesday.

SOUTHEASTERN